
UNITED PROTESTANT COUNCIL 
Chairman: David Carson 

 

Public Meetings 
 

will be held (D.V.) on 
 

 SATURDAY, 3rd November 2018 
 

at 1 p.m. and 2.30 p.m. 
 

Subject: 

A Christian’s Responsibility  

to the Nation – 

what does the Bible have to 

say? 
 

Speaker: 

Pastor David Carson 
(UPC Chairman & Pastor of Zion Tabernacle, Chester) 

 

ST. JOHN’S WOOD ROAD BAPTIST CHURCH, NW8 8QX 
(Nearest Tube Stations:  St. John’s Wood or Warwick Ave) 

 

All Welcome 

        Tea and Biscuits available                                                                            Free Will Offering 

Hon. Secretary: Ian Henderson. Phone: 01723 891868 
Email: mhendos146@aol.com 

Website: www.UnitedProtestantCouncil.org 
 

http://www.unitedprotestantcouncil.org/

